
                          Class 5 Newsletter                 Spring Term – 6/05/2022  

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 

 

This week in Class… 
Maths 

This week we have been 

revising key areas of Maths 

and completing lots of 

reasoning and arithmetic 

questions using our 

knowledge and skills.    

 

English 

This week we have been 

practising a variety of 

Reading questions as well as 

looking at some test 

techniques.  We have been 

revising key areas of spelling, 

punctuation and grammar 

too!   

 

I am very proud of the 

children and pleased to hear 

some are “looking forward to 

SATs week!” As well as the 

tests, they have breakfast at 

school, sweeties and 

extended playtimes to look 

forward to!  

Other News!  
SATs Week!  

Please ensure children are well rested, with a good breakfast and in school on time 

each day.  Children can enter school through the hall door next week  Thank you for 

your continued support.  The children are welcome to bring a small mascot to ‘support’ 

them on the test days and a water bottle is a necessity, please, to keep them hydrated!  

We will be making juice and toast before the tests each morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In between the tests we will be doing some last minute revision and preparation as well 

as some well-earned PE lessons and a bit of Art work to help us de-stress and relax!   

Monday 9th May – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (Papers 1 and 2) 

Tuesday 10th May – Reading Paper 

Wednesday 11th May – Maths Paper 1 (arithmetic) and Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 12th May - Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Don’t Forget! 
 

OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 
8:30am until 8:45am.  Please 
feel free to visit our classroom 
and ask any questions you may 
have.  
*There is no homework this 
week!   
*P.E. kits on Fridays please  

Important Dates 
 

 w/b Monday 9th May SATs Week for Year 6 – all children to be school this week 
please 

 w/b 16th May and w/b  23rd May – Safer Cycling (more information to follow) 

The children will need: a bike in good road-worthy working order, a safety helmet (no BMX 
style helmets) and a waterproof coat in case of wet weather.   
 

 Friday 27th May – school finishes for half term 

 Monday 13th June – school re-opens 

Special News  
Congratulations to last week’s and this week’s winners of my certificates   

Curriculum Award 
Jessica – for showing effort and confidence with her Maths work.  
Christian Value 
Faye – for being a lovely friend! 
 
This week the award goes to THE WHOLE CLASS – for showing courage, perseverance and determination!  I am very 
proud of them all. The hard work is done now and all I ask next week is they do their very best!  
 

Miss Morris  
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